
   
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
Incident:  March 14, 2017 Officer Involved Shooting Incident  

Location:  Hayward – Carlos Bee Blvd. and Mission Blvd    

Date/Time of Incident: March 14, 2017 at 5:20pm 

       
Today at approximately 5:20 p.m., Fremont Police Officers located a vehicle that was wanted in 
connection with multiple armed robberies in Fremont and throughout the Bay Area, occupied by at least 
three suspects in Hayward.  Officers attempted to stop the vehicle in the area of Carlos Bee Blvd. and 
Mission Blvd.  As they contacted the occupants, the driver of the suspect vehicle rammed the detective 
police vehicle(s) injuring two Fremont officers.   
 
During the incident, Fremont Officers fired their duty weapons at the suspect vehicle.  A female 
occupant of the suspect vehicle was struck by gunfire.  The vehicle continued to flee and eventually 
crashed nearby.  At least one male suspect fled the vehicle on foot.  A second female was taken into 
custody near the scene. 
 
At least one male suspect considered armed and dangerous, is still outstanding.  An ambulance was 
immediately called for the injured female suspect was she was transported to a hospital with major 
injuries. Both Fremont officers were taken to local hospitals for their injuries.  
 
The Hayward Police Department has assumed command of the ongoing search for the outstanding 
suspect and will be the investigating agency of the officer involved shooting incident.  This information is 
very preliminary as this remains an active investigation.   No additional details will be released by the 
Fremont Police Department at this time. 
 
Press/Media:  Please contact the Hayward Police Department Public Information Officer Sgt. Tasha 
DeCosta at 510-798-9867. 
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